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May 16, 2022 
 
Ms. Melanie Bachman, Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 

 
RE: Petition No. 483: Pequonnock Substation Rebuild Project 

 Monthly Construction Status Report – April 2022 
 
 
Dear Ms. Bachman, 
 
Pursuant to the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies section 16-50j-62(b)(3) and as 
described in the Pequonnock Substation Rebuild Project D&M Plan approval, dated August 
28, 2020, The United Illuminating Company hereby provides to the Connecticut Siting 
Council (“Council”) this Construction Progress Report for the month of April 2022. 
 
Should you or the Council members have any questions regarding this submission, please 
do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail at jvan@uinet.com or telephone (860) 634-4934. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Jasun Van Horn 
 
 
Enclosure 
 

mailto:jvan@uinet.com
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PROJECT SUMMARY 

Substation 

Below grade construction continued with the installation of stair and platform, GIB, 
standby generator, and station service transformer foundations.  Perimeter security 
fence, ground grid and secondary conduit installation started along with final yard 
grading and stone cover. 

Underground Transmission 

No planned construction activities. 

Overhead Transmission 

Installation of the drilled piers for the transmission line monopoles along Ferry Access 
Road completed. 

D & M Deviations 

No deviations to the D&M Plan during this time. 
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Photo 1: Broadview of project site with TXF and GIS foundation walls installed. 


